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CSDE Grant Demographic Information Form 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Trumbull Loves Children, Inc. was granted a summer camp grant from the Connecticut State 
Department of Education (CSDE). The Summer Enrichment Grant Program was offered to non 
– profit summer camps in the summers of 2023 and 2024 to help offset the costs of providing 
quality summer camps to children in Connecticut.  
 
It is mandatory for all summer camp attendees to report their demographic information to the 
CSDE for grant reporting purposes. All information will be sent through a secured messaging 
system through the State of Connecticut’s grant system. 
 
If you have further questions regarding the questionnaire or about the CSDE grant, please 
email registration@tlctrumbull.com. 
 
Thank you, 
 
TLC Administrative Team 
 
Child’s First Name ______________ Child’s Last Name: _____________Child’s Middle Initial: _____ 
 
Child’s Date of Birth (Month/Date/Year): ________________ 
 
Child’s Race (Please Check One)     Child’s Gender (Please Check One) 
 _____ American Indian/Alaska Native    _____ Male 
 _____ Asian         _____ Female 
 _____ Black or African American     _____ Neither 
 _____ Hispanic/Latino of Any Race 
 _____ Native Hawiian or Other Pacific Islander 

_____ Two or More Races 
_____ White 

 
Child’s Grade in Fall of 2024: ______ 
 
Name of Connecticut Town Child Resides In: _______________ 
 
Does your child attend public school?  (Circle One)   YES    or     NO 
  

If yes, what Connecticut school district does your child attend? _____________________ 
 
Does your child attend private school?  (Circle One)   YES    or     NO 
 

 If yes, what is the name of your child’s private school? ________________________ 
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